
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

This is your child’s schedule for this year.  As you can see, it is 
a very busy one! 
We will have Health first semester. Then Science will fill that 
time. 
Physical Education is on Thursdays and Fridays, so please have 
them in the correct uniform each day. 
We have schoolwide assemblies on the first Friday of each 
month. We are being creative in how we do them this year! 
There is a calendar for the year on the school website at:  
www.nazarethschools.org 
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